
Share the Warmth  

this Winter 

Millgrove Gives Back! 

 
Thank you in advance for your support! 

During Mrs. Price’s Grade 3 assembly, the students introduced our 
“Millgrove Gives Back” initiative. After an inquiry on poverty, the students 
realized that there were many people with needs in the Hamilton area. We 
decided to support a local school and hold a “Sock and Mitten Drive” for 
the month of November. Please help us keep these students warm this 
winter by donating new or gently used socks and mittens! Each student 
will get their name on our Millgrove Gives Back Tree with each donation 
they bring in. 


